
NOTES on the PUBLIC PARTICIPATION
TIME  held on MONDAY, 1 st SEPTEMBER
2003 in the Town Hall, Swanage at 7 o’clock p.m.

In addition to Members of the Council and officers,
10 members of the public attended the Meeting.

Councillor Miller (Town Mayor) welcomed those present, and invited questions
from the audience.

MRS. M. SPARK referred to the recycling centre that had recently been relocated to North Beach Car Park.
She explained that the residents of Seaward Court directly overlooked the chosen site, and enquired whether
the containers could be moved to the eastern side of the car park.

The TOWN MAYOR  replied that Purbeck District Council had introduced changes to the kerbside recycling
collections, and as a result, consideration was given to consolidating the recycling facilities that were already
provided at North Beach.  He agreed that the positioning of the containers would be referred to the next
meeting of the Car Parks Best Value Working Group.

MRS. B. BRADFORD expressed her appreciation of the colourful floral displays throughout the town, and
wished to thank the Council and its workforce for their hard work in achieving such splendid results.
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